
 
 
Chloe Dilks 
Willesley Primary School 
Packington Nook Lane 
Ashby de la Zouch 
Leicestershire 
LE65 2QG 
 
30th September 2022 
 
Dear Chloe, 
 
Willesley Primary School and NWLSSP 2021-22 
 
The continued commitment of our schools to PE, school sport and physical activity is inspiring and 
I’m sure is having a positive impact on Covid recovery in your school.  
 
The 2021-22 academic year was another excellent year for the NWLSSP and has seen outstanding 
performances recorded across a wide range of our targets including; 
 

• 4326 attendances at Level 2 School Games festivals, events and competitions as part of 612 
school teams. 

• 465 Play Coaches and 32 Bronze Ambassadors trained and deployed in primary schools. 

• 391 attendances in additional activities such as Alternative Sports and the HAP trip to 
Loughborough College. 

• 89 attendances on the NWLSSP CPD programme and Primary PE Lead Meetings 

• 31 Schools achieving Bronze, Silver, Gold or Platinum School Games Mark. 
 
I enclose a copy of our end of year report with the specific details of how we have engaged with 
Willesley Primary School for your information. This be used as part of your website statement 
regarding the Primary PE and Sport Premium. A hard version of this report can be sent to you if 
requested. 
 
I would also like to take this opportunity to remind you that you will again be receiving £16,000 plus 
£10 per pupil in Y1-6 for this academic year as part of your Primary PE and Sport Premium.  
Guidance on how the premium can and can’t be spent and your obligations as a school to 
demonstrate the impact can be found here: https://www.gov.uk/guidance/pe-and-sport-premium-
for-primary-schools  
 
Please feel free to contact me directly to discuss the content of this letter further as I and the team 
here at NWLSSP are keen to help all of our schools with their PE, school sport and physical activity 
requirements. 
 
Yours Sincerely 

 
Brian Rushe 
Director of Sport and Community Development 
Tel: 01530 838217 
Email: brian.rushe@castlerock.org.uk 

North West Leicestershire  
School Sports Partnership 

The Castle Rock School 
Meadow Lane 

Coalville  
LE67 4BR 
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